
From: Miriam <mimbck@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 12:19 PM 
To: UNC-ChurchRockEIS Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] comments 
 
Uranium mine wastes in The Red Water Pond Road Community near the 
Northeast Churchrock Mine (NECRM), the Quivira Churchrock Mine, and the 
UNC uranium mill and mill tailings disposal facility should be moved to a 
licensed, offsite disposal facility to repair and restore the lands and health. 
USEPA and NRC both propose to move 1 million cubic yards of wastes at the 
NECR Mine to the top of the mill tailings pile, which is unlined and subject to 
potential effects of flash floods in the Pipeline Arroyo. So far, USEPA has no 
plan to remove the Quivira Mine wastes. Please work to protect the health, 
lands and water of the Navajo people for generations to come by consolidating 
mine wastes in a few safe, monitored locations outside of the Navajo Nation. 
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